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Dear Minister

* This bill is a huge over reach. 
* This bill *will* hurt any Australian tech company and/or force them to move overseas.
* This bill *will* give extra impetus to the tech brain drain we are already dealing with.
* Overseas companies may deal with this by block access to Australian users. This *may*
help Australian businesses by providing Australia-only services, but that is unlikely to be a
sufficient positive in comparison to the negatives listed above.
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